
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 12, 2017 3:22:37 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:31 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Andrew Sloan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Ontario taxpayers and rate-payers were promised relief from the excessive over-billing at today's rates,
never mind an increase before that even happens!! Not impressed! I am among many who've
complained about the "delivery" charges that I am billed for even when my power is turned off at the
main breaker all winter! I also can't believe we are 'selling' our excess power to the states at a loss!!
This mismanagement cannot continue..

-- Attachment --
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